
MBIE’s work touches on many aspects of everyday life, so the severe weather 
events earlier this year led to a quick response from many parts of the 
organisation. 

MBIE's response has been focused on assisting those affected through several 
initiatives:
• Providing advice to affected tenants, landlords, employers, and employees.
• Launched the New Zealand Claims Resolution Service (NZCRS) to help meet 

an expected increase in insurance claims.
• Activated and are scaling up the Temporary Accommodation Service (TAS) 

to support those who have been displaced with housing. 
• Offering funding schemes for businesses in the affected regions. For further 

information please go to https://www.business.govt.nz/risks-and-
operations/extreme-weather-information-for-business/cyclone-recovery/

• Implemented a new Recovery Visa category to make it easy to bring much-
needed assistance to New Zealand.

• Co-ordinated additional Rapid Building Assessment support and 
deployment of Rapid Building Assessors (RBA) from the national register.

MBIE’s Recovery Team works together with other government agencies to 
continue to support recovery efforts over the foreseeable future.
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